
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
     5 May 2010 
 
 
Binh-Minh Nguyen 
Department of Electrical Engineering and Computer Science 
Northwestern University 
2145 Sheridan Rd, Tech L359 
Evanston IL   60208-3118 
 
Dear Mr. Nguyen: 
 
 Congratulations! Dr. Vimal Desai has informed us that you have accepted the ECS Edward G. 
Weston Summer Fellowship for the summer of 2010. 
 
 It is the Society’s intent that you are uniquely an ECS Summer Fellow during the period of your 
fellowship. To this end, you are required to not hold other named fellowships nor receive other substantial 
support during the same period; although minor supplements not requiring added duties or accountability 
will be permitted with the Selection Committee’s approval. At the conclusion of your fellowship, but no 
later than September 10, 2010, you will be required to submit a written report of your work, which will be 
published in the Society’s quarterly magazine, Interface, with a tentative publication date of December 
2010. Guidelines for the report are enclosed. 
 
 Also, we will need a black and white photo of you and a short biography no later than July 1, 
2010, as they will appear in the fall 2010 issue of Interface. If possible, please send these to me 
electronically, and send them as separate files to: mary.yess@electrochem.org. The photograph should be 
a pure TIF or EPS file consisting of at least 300 DPI, usable for print. Please do not send images 
embedded in a program such as Microsoft Word or Power Point. The biography should be no more than 
200 words. 
 
 We are notifying your advisor, Prof. Manijeh Razeghi, of your acceptance of this fellowship. 
Enclosed in the follow-up letter will be our check in the amount of $5,000 for presentation to you for use 
in continuing your research work during the summer of 2010. 
 
 Our congratulations to you on this very well-deserved recognition of your accomplishments. We 
sincerely hope that our award will further your study and we wish you the best for continued success. 
 
 
     Sincerely, 

      
     Mary E. Yess 
     Deputy Executive Director 


